
Hello Derby Residents, 
 

Here is your September 2, 2025, update: 
 

Trash and Recycling pickup will be delayed one day this week due to the 
Labor Day Holiday. 
 

The Summer Concert Series continues tonight on the Derby Green from 7 
pm to 9 pm featuring the Bernadettes. 
 

The Derby 350th Anniversary Committee is sponsoring the Olde Derby Pub 
Crawl on Saturday September 20, 2025 from 4 pm to 7 pm. Come join us 
visiting Bad Sons, Derby Elks, Dew Drop Inn, Fuego, Quail and Ale, and 
Twisted Vine. 
 

The Water Pollution Control Authority bills have been mailed to all rate 
payers.  The deadline to pay without interest is Wednesday October 1, 
2025.  Please note that there was no increase in rates this year. 
 

Today is the first day of school in Derby. We wish all students, teachers, 
staff and parents a happy, safe, and productive school year.  We 
appreciate each and every one of you. 
 

For more information, please visit the City’s website or Facebook page. 


